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“THE FACTS” AVAILABLE ON THE STATE BOARD 
WEBSITE 

The 2022 edition of the Idaho State Board of Education’s publication “The Facts” 
is posted on the Board’s website:  
 
https://boardofed.idaho.gov/resources/fact-book/ 
 
The Facts is published annually and includes data and information about Idaho’s 
public higher education institutions including enrollment trends, budget 
information and graduation rates. 
 
The publication also features the latest data on several initiatives such as the Direct 
Admissions program, dual credit participation and the Idaho Opportunity 
Scholarship. 
 
A limited number of hard copy versions of The Facts are available at the Board’s 
downtown Boise office or by calling 208-332-1591. 
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